
Management and staff  of  Naguru Teenage 
Information and Heath Centre (NTIHC) 

congratulate the Nordic countries (Norway, Sweden, 
Denmark and Iceland) upon their joint National 

celebrations 2018.

NTIHC is honored to receive technical and funding support from the 
Embassy of  Sweden to advocate for and promote access to quality 
Adolescent sexual and reproductive health and rights and information 
services to young people.

We are committed to providing Sexual and Reproductive Health 
and Rights Services to the young people.
Happy Celebrations to the Nordic community in Uganda.
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The NTIHC is located at Kiswa Health Centre opposite Shell Bugolobi and is open from 
8.00 am – 5.00 pm Monday to Friday and 8.00 am – 2.30 pm on Saturdays 
and all our services are free of charge to young people aged 10 – 24 years.

P.O. BOX 27572, KAMPALA, TEL: (256) – 414-288 304
EMAIL: info@ntihc.org, WEBSITE: www.ntihc.org

NAGURU TEENAGE INFORMATION AND 
HEALTH CENTRE (NTIHC)

(A place of their own)


